
Dear Ishtiaq 

 

I endorse the recommendations of the joint inquiry team. 

 

Thank you for the quick response to the issue flagged by ex UCCO. 

 

Regards 

Dr Naveed  

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: ishtiaq.hussain@chipconsulting.org <ishtiaq.hussain@chipconsulting.org> 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 1:54:55 PM 
To: KHURSHID, Muhammad Naveed <khurshidm@who.int> 
Cc: naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; Raazia Rehman 
<raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org>; KAMAL, Muhammad <kamalmu@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] inquiry Report for Mr. Shafqat ullah UC Deh Bahadar  

  
  
Dear sir, 
  
Please find the attached inquiry report for UC Deh Bahadar. Your good office’s reply is awaited in this 
regard.  
  
Regards  

Syed Ishtiaq Hussain 

Chip Training and Consulting  
Regional Coordinator - KP 
CHIP Training & Consulting Pvt. Ltd 
Peshawar |ishtiaq.hussain@chipconsulting.org  
Contact:0349-7760730 
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